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As a rancher in Terrebonne I support funding the brand department to fix the 

problems they have.  I do believe that this should be a one time fix that would require 

the brand department to find where they are hemorrhaging funds and fix them.  They 

had a brand increase several years ago Andes real of my rancher friends have not 

found a reason why they keep coming up short on funds.  Talking to brand inspectors 

themselves the say there is a problem but it’s not with the brand inspecting sector.  I 

hope you place a sunset on fix the problem that would require the ODA to find where 

the loss of funds are going and stop them.  This department needs to be accountable 

for what they are doing or go to a self branding format or no brand inspection state 

like several other states are managing their brand departments.  Thank you for 

reading my t statement. 


